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March 28, 2017 

Watermain Replacement on Bathurst Street and 
Eireann Quay 

Contract: 16ECS-LU-03SU 
Start Date: September 6, 2016 

Expected End Date: May, 2017* 
*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto's work to replace the watermain and the City-owned portion of substandard water 
services on Eireann Quay and on Bathurst from Lakeshore Boulevard to Queens Quay continues.  

We appreciate your patience while we continue to work on watermain replacement.  

WORK DETAILS 
To date, the following work has been completed: 
 Watermain and water service installation is complete on Bathurst Street from Lake Shore

Boulevard to Queens Quay, and on Eireann Quay from Queens Quay to the south end 

Work scheduled for Spring: 
 The Contractor will be returning in Spring to:

o remove fire hydrants and valves from the “old” watermain;
o restore the road’s concrete foundation;
o replace the damaged sidewalk and curb; and
o repave affected lanes of traffic.

Another Construction Notice will be sent with a detailed schedule before work resumes.  

WHAT'S NEW  

This original contract called for the work to install the watermain at the intersection of Bathurst and 
Queens Quay. This portion of the work will be re-tendered and will not be delivered until later this 
year. Appropriate information about this portion of work will be sent when it is available.  
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 

Work Hours:  Most work will take place from 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.  Monday night to 
Friday night with some work during the day on weekends as required (9:00 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m.).  

Overnight work allows the road to remain open and free of work during the day and reduces 
the interruption to TTC Streetcar service in the community. 

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there will be 
road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work zone. Access for emergency 
vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

Driveway Access: The contractor will notify you of any temporary restrictions to your 
driveway access. If your property has two entrances, one entrance will be kept open at all 
times.  

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the safety of 
workers, road users and residents.    

As a part of this work, southbound lanes on Bathurst will typically be closed from Lake 
Shore Boulevard West to Queens Quay, from 10:00pm to 6:00 am, Monday night to 
Friday night.  

Parking: Parking in the active work zone is not permitted due to space requirements for 
construction equipment and materials. If your parked vehicle affects the construction work, it 
will be re-located with no charge to the owner. If your vehicle is moved, please contact 
parking control for its location at 416-808-2222.  

 

 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you would like to receive construction notifications by email, please send a request to the Field Ambassador 
to be added to our distribution list.  

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 16ECS-LU-03SU. 

 

Field Ambassador Aaron Bell, 416-497-8600 extension 1351 

TorontoPM3A@RVAnderson.com 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward20.htm 

 
 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
 


